
 

 

 

 

MFSA Notice 

 
 

 

Extension of consultation period regarding the proposed amendments to the Listing 

Rules. 

 

The Malta Financial Services Authority wishes to inform that that it is extending the 

consultation period on the proposed amendments to the Listing Rules, till Friday 30 April 

2010.   

As indicated in the relevant notice issued last January 14, interested parties are invited to send 

their comments in writing addressed to the Director, Securities & Markets Supervision Unit, 

MFSA or via email onsu@mfsa.com.mt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications Unit 

Malta Financial Services Authority  

1 April 2010 

 

 


